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The Winnipeg Soccer Federation announces investment of over $700,000 in synthetic turf pitch replacement at the Ralph 
Cantafio Soccer Complex.  
 
The Winnipeg Soccer Federation (WSF) is proud to announce a significant investment of over $700,000 to replace the 
synthetic turf field at Pitch Two at Ralph Cantafio Soccer Complex located at 900 Waverley Street.  
 
The project was awarded to AstroTurf and commenced on May 3rd with completion on May 26th. Base prep was provided 
by S & J Construction. The first game was played on the new field on May 27th and our soccer community has lauded the 
upgrade.  
 
With a life span of ten to twelve years, the new turf on pitch two is part of the WSF’s overall capital budget to provide field 
replacement when required to ensure enhanced performance, safety, and sustainability to meet the evolving needs of 
athletes, coaches, and the local community. 
 
“Every year, over 1000 soccer games and practices take place at one of our three fields at the Ralph Cantafio Soccer 
Complex. This investment reflects our long-term commitment to the continued development and growth of soccer in our 
province and encourages healthy lifestyles and pride and inclusion in our community.” Matt Duffy, WSF Chair  
 
The Winnipeg Soccer Federation is a not-for-profit organization with a mandate to develop, maintain and manage 
designated soccer facilities in the City of Winnipeg to promote the beautiful game and healthy, active lifestyles. Please 
visit us at https://www.winnipegsoccerfederation.ca/ 
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